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1106/21 
Rec. Aug 6/21 

CII 
From: noreply@townshipofbrock.ca on behalf of Ron Lalonde 
To: Brock General 
Subject: Federal Funding Grant Update 
Date: August 5, 2021 2:13:20 PM 

Dear Reader, 
Please forward this message and to the Office of CAO and Mayor. Thank You 

Good Afternoon Ms. Svelnis, 

You may recall Durham Region Cycling Coalition recently corresponded with your office regarding a pending 
Federal Government Active Transportation Funding Announcement. 

Although you are likely already aware, the Federal Government has now released the funding details which includes 
the application process which we wanted to share with you today. ( link attached) 

We understand the challenges of funding Active Transportation and hope the Township of Brock is in a position to 
capitalize on this new revenue source with a mutual goal of improving our local cycling network. 

As a  community partner supporting safe cycling, if we can be of assistance in any way please reach out at your 
convenience. 

On behalf of every-one at DRCC, thank you for taking time to review this opportunity. 

Respectfully, 
Ron Lalonde 
Corporate Secretary 
Durham Region Cycling Coalition 
ron@durhamsafecycling.ca 
www.durhamsafecycling.ca 

C.C.  J. Grant, Mayor, Township of Brock 
https://www.infrastructure.gc.ca/trans/active-actif-eng.html#2 

Origin: https://www.townshipofbrock.ca/en/municipal-office/departments.aspx 

This email was sent to you by Ron Lalonde<ron@durhamsafecycling.ca> through https://www.townshipofbrock.ca. 

mailto:noreply@townshipofbrock.ca
mailto:ron@durhamsafecycling.ca
mailto:brock@brock.ca
https://www.infrastructure.gc.ca/trans/active-actif-eng.html#2
https://www.townshipofbrock.ca/en/municipal-office/departments.aspx
https://www.townshipofbrock.ca/
mailto:Lalonde<ron@durhamsafecycling.ca
www.durhamsafecycling.ca
mailto:ron@durhamsafecycling.ca
https://www.townshipofbrock.ca
mailto:Lalonde<ron@durhamsafecycling.ca
https://www.townshipofbrock.ca/en/municipal-office/departments.aspx
https://www.infrastructure.gc.ca/trans/active-actif-eng.html#2
www.durhamsafecycling.ca
mailto:ron@durhamsafecycling.ca

